Quarterly Report Vice President Q1 2022

I’'m still in the “understand how things currently work” phase, and try to analyze the
structures, focus on the “Advisory Board Team”

January
e Attended to the Special Members Meeting.

e The redesign of the Board Departments has been finally approved.
e Brought up the GH discussion about TLD Trademark Policy.

February
e My personal attempt to be in touch with people outside of the usual channels has
received quite cold attention.
e Focusing on Advisory Board Team better engagement.

March
e Proposed to remove the current Advisory Board members for inactivity. The Board

discussed the proposal and decided to try to contact the members once again to
check their availability to continue in the role and restart their activities.

e Urged to have a decision on the financial investigation case.



